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Tan Sri Azman Hashim Donated RM200k and Helped Raise RM2.3 million 

Towards Kuen Cheng High School’s Redevelopment Plan at the School’s 108th 

Year Anniversary Gala Dinner 

Kuala Lumpur, 9 September 2016 : Tan Sri Azman Hashim, Chairman of Amcorp Group Berhad 

donated RM200k towards Kuen Cheng High School’s redevelopment plan at the school’s 

108th year Anniversary Gala Dinner held at One World Hotel in Kuala Lumpur. This brings the 

total amount contributed by him to RM3.2 million including the RM3 million given to Kuen 

Cheng High School in September 2015 for the same purpose. 

During the school’s fund raising karaoke session at the dinner, Tan Sri Azman also helped 

raised funds of RM2.3m when he belted out 2 songs. The first song being a duet with Tan Sri 

Lee Shin Cheng, Chairman of Kuen Cheng High School, of the evergreen Chinese classic “The 

Moon Represents My Heart” and the second song, an English solo rendition of “What a 

Wonderful World”. 

The event was attended by 1,200 foreign diplomats, business representatives, media, faculty 

and donors.  

Funds raised will be used for the school’s redevelopment project which encompass a large 

auditorium with a seating capacity of up to 3,000, a 2-storey library building, multiple lecture 

halls, 1 cafeteria, and 2 levels of underground carpark which can accommodate up to 435 

parking bays.  

Kuen Cheng High School has named the 2-storey building library the “Azman Hashim Duplex 

Library” in honour of his generosity and continuous support to the school. The Azman Hashim 

Duplex Library has a built-up area of approximately 30,000 sqft and features reading cubicles, 

group discussion rooms, new books, special lightings and an exhibition corner. 

The project is expected to be completed in 2018. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

A duet rendition of “The Moon Represents My Heart”, by Tan Sri Azman Hashim and Tan Sri Lee Shin Cheng at Kuen Cheng 


